
Sayyid Al-Hakeem discusses Iraq’s political scene developments, to end
political crisis’ mechanisms with Al-Taqadum Party delegation

Sayyid Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met with a delegation from Al-Taqadum

party headed by Sheikh Sha’alan Al-Kareem on 10/10/2022, and discussed the developments of the

political scene, mechanisms to end the political impasse and the current crisis, complete the

constitutional entitlements, and form a national service government capable of achieving the

aspirations of the Iraqi people. H.E. indicated that A year has passed since the early

elections, which makes it imperative for everyone to invest time to achieve the purpose of the

last elections.

His Eminence stressed the need to maintain communication and dialogue and converge the views

between the political parties, indicating that the political crisis is affecting the living

reality of the Iraqi citizen such as the absence of a state budget. H.E. stressed the need for

society to benefit from the current financial abundance.


